
 

 

 

 

To whom It may concern, 

 

The Space Beyond, actively suggests a link between the past, the present and the future 
through the common language of thread and collaborates with Broome Historical 

Museum. The project brings to life the history of the Japanese people who 
participated in Broome’s Pearling industry. 
 
Shinju Matsuri is happy to lend its support to this project and wish Tomoko well in 
her application for funding.  The project will add creative, artistic and educational 
content to our Festival, which is a fantastic draw card for locals and visitors alike. 
  
We look forward to hearing of a positive response to their funding application. 
  
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Lynne Bunney 
President  
Shinju Matsuri 
 
24th February, 2024 
 

 


